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In This Issue ...

While March Madness, in the form of the NCAA men's and women's basketball
tournaments, and the Academy Awards left us with the week's "did you see that?"
moments, the SEC's proposed climate-related rule remained a top-of-mind topic in
the financial services industry. Add to that an important new pronouncement from
the FDIC, covered in this week's issue as a "Take Five" commentary item by our
Global Litigation colleagues Jason Halper, Sara Bussiere and Timbre Shriver, and
you can see why we think there will be continued focus and debate on climate in
the weeks and months to come.

Unfortunately, the situation in Ukraine remains dire, and so we are revisiting
sanctions and other related developments this week. In addition, lost in the news
shuffle a bit was important FDIC guidance on bank mergers. That's certainly worth
aread as well.

As always, we welcome your comments and questions. Just write to us here.

Daniel Meade & Michael Sholem
Co-Editors, Cabinet News and Views
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